
RESOLUTIONS COMMITTEE 

 

The 2012-2013 MD 27 Resolutions Committee met on Saturday January 5, 2013 to review 

proposed resolutions. We received two (2) resolutions from the WLF which both deal with 

the Lioness representatives on the Foundation Board having full voting rights. Presently the 

Lioness reps only have voting rights at committee meetings. 

 

The resolutions are in order and will be presented to the state delegates at the Convention 

in May. 

 

In addition, the Resolutions committee identified 2 other issues in the MD 27 By-Laws which 

will require resolutions to resolve. These will be drafted by the committee and also 

presented at the state convention. 

 

Phil Ingwell, PID 

MD 27 Resolutions Committee Chair 

 


